
Kumagai-san joined us! 
 
 
Ms.Kumagai joined our research group as a research assistant for propelling an on-going 
project on precision fishery.  She is supposed to assist the research project and others from 
October, 2009 to March 2010.  It is expected that our activities will be further enhanced. 
 
 


